
HELP WANTED 

 

The City of Aurora is accepting 

applications for the position of 

Public Works Director/Zoning 

Administrator/Floodplain Manager. 

Under the direction of the City 

Administrator duties will include 

but are not limited to, performing 

supervisory work in directing all 

activities of public works; plans, 

organizes staff and directs the 

activities of several departments 

within the Public Works Division. 

In addition, will be responsible for 

administering the Zoning and 

Subdivision Regulations as well as 

the Floodplain Regulations 

including attending meetings of the 

Mayor and City Council, Planning 

Commission, Board of Zoning 

Adjustment and various other 

boards as directed by the City 

Administrator. Must have a valid 

Nebraska Driver’s License and be 

able to obtain a CDL. Salary is 

DOQ, with an excellent benefit 

package. Applications can be 

obtained by calling (402) 694-6992, 

at cityofaurora.org/employment-

opportunities/ or via email at 

ctyadm@cityofaurora.org. Position 

will remain open until filled. 

Postion is subject to a veteran’s 

preference. The City of Aurora is an 

EOE. 

 

Barbra J. Mikkelsen 

City Clerk 

 

               

 


